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NOTIFICATION

 

KERALA MEDICAL COURSES (KEAM-2024)
CANDIDATES CAN RECTIFY   DEFECTS IN NRI DOCUMENTS

In continuation to this Office Notification dated 09.07.2024  it is further

notified that candidates who have submitted online application to the

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations for the admission to MBBS/MDS

Courses under NRI QUOTA (KEAM-2024) can verify  the claims and rectify

the defect in the documents, if any, till 20.07.2024 , 11.59 pm.  Candidates

can view their profile page through the link ‘KEAM 2024-Candidate

Portal’ provided on the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in by giving

Application Number and Password. Those candidates,  who have any  defects

in uploaded NRI documents can view the defects by clicking  the menu

‘Memo Details’ provided in the Profile page. Candidates can rectify the

defects by uploading valid documents.

Do not send the printout of any documents/certificates to the Office of the

CEE for any reservation/claim.
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
 

Thiruvananthapuram,
16-07-2024
 

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
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